
                                                                       
 
 

ECSE & ICSA Canada announce a DEAP in Antigua in November 2016 
 
The Eastern Caribbean Securities Exchange (ECSE) and the Institute of Chartered 
Secretaries and Administrators/Chartered Secretaries Canada (ICSA, Canada) are pleased 
to announce that a Directors’ Education and Accreditation Programme (DEAP) will 
be held in Antigua at the Jolly Beach Resort & Spa, over the period 28 November to 1 
December 2016.   
 
The DEAP is an advanced training course for company directors and executives, which 
leads to the designation of Accredited Director granted by ICSA, Canada.  For further 
information, contact the ECSE at Tel: 869-466-7192; Fax: 869-465-3798; E-mail: 
info@ecseonline.com; or visit our website - www.ecseonline.com.   
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